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1. Future of Water Industry Outside SEQ
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. Future of Water Industry Outside SEQ Workshop – Registration Closing!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
As has been notified in previous e-Flashes, LGAQ and qldwater are hosting a workshop to assist Local Government to better understand and anticipate potential futures for the water industry outside SEQ.  The full day workshop is being held in Mackay on 20 August 2008 and will open formal discussion among the local government water industry about preferred futures for Queensland. The workshop will shape some collective thinking around what role we see local government playing and to prepare local government for the future water reform agenda which has already swept through South-East Queensland.

Further information, brochure and registration form is available on the www.qldwater.com.au website under Main Menu/Water Issues. The workshop is being held in Mackay to coincide with the AWA Northern Conference which will be held on the  21 and 22 August.
Seats are filling fast and registration closes tomorrow (Friday 15 August 2008).  A reminder that this initial workshop is only open to local government service providers and attendance is free.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
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